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Scoil NaomhTreasa Board of Management Meeting 

13th October 2022 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Board of Management would like to welcome all of the children, parents and staff 
back to school for another year at Scoil Naomh Treasa. A special word of welcome for 

our new families and staff members.  

 The BoM would like to wish our local Duleek Bellewstown GFC senior men’s team all 

the best in their upcoming final.  

 The BoM wish to acknowledge how great the school looks outside since it has been 

painted. We wish to thank Niall, the painter, for all the work completed to date.  

 Thank you to our Parents Council for their ongoing support and we look forward to 

working together in the coming year.  

 School Crest: Over the coming months the school staff together with the children of 
Scoil Naomh Treasa plan to update and remodel the current school crest.  

 School Policies: The BoM ratified the Whole School Plan for Maths and the Child 
Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment. 

 


